## NIAGARA STREET ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Niagara Falls, New York 14303 2513 Niagara Street

(716) 278-5860

FAX (716) 278-5876

Mr. Rocco Merino, Principal

Mrs. Dorothy Brundidge, Assistant Principal

Mr. Michael Corsaro, Dean of Students

July 3, 2018

Mr. Andy Touma

Chairperson, Niagara Falls City Council

City Hall Niagara Falls, NY 14302

RE: Pre-K Family Summer Splash Bash

Dear Mr. Touma

families. community organizations have been invited to share resource information for the benefit of the classroom teachers, classroom associates, administrators and volunteers. In addition, several to noon at the Hyde Park Splash Pad and Gazebo. The families will have an opportunity to meet incoming Pre-K students and their families. The event will be a Family Summer Splash Bash from 9 a.m. On August 15, 2018, Niagara Street Elementary School is hosting its first community activity for

activity. This community outreach is a first for us at the pre-k level and our goal is to reach every parent to consider waiving the fee because this is a not-for-profit event. It is also not a personal or private three hours of use. On behalf of Niagara Street Elementary, I'm requesting the Niagara Falls City Council I have been informed there is a \$150 rental fee at the Hyde Park Splash Pad and Gazebo for the

rental fee. Thank you so much for your consideration. Please let me know if the city council is able to honor our school's request to waive the \$150

forward to hearing from you in the very near future. I can be reached by phone at (716) 278-5820 or by email at dbrundidge@nfschools.net. I look

Sincerely,

Niagara Street Elementary School Assistant Principal

Doroth

**Byth**ndidge

CC: John P. Caso, Parks Director, Niagara Falls DPW Mark Laurrie, Niagara Falls School Superintendent